
Special Meeting 

The Council of the Village of Centerville, County of 

Montgomery and the State of Ohio met in special session with 

Mayor Jackson presiding, September 16, 1957. Present: James 

Presbaugh, Kenneth Poff, Robert Billett, Gilbert Neubauer, 

Frank Arnold, William Dutcher. Solicitor James Lynn, Eng. Leo 

Well. Mr. & Mrs. Andrews and Mr. Cole. 

The purpose of th special meeting was to discuss the 

West Franklin Street project as outlined by the Stbte Highway 

Dept. as to expense. The Estimated expense was $81,000 for 

about 2600 feet. The Village share would be 5% of the 03,000 

for St. Construction or $2650. The curb and gutter and Storm 

sewer would have to be worked out between the Village and the 

property owners. The Council decided to table the matter until 

the next meeting so Mr. Wall and Mr. Lynn could work out a 

solution of assessment to take care of curb, gutter and sidewalks. 

Topics discussed were (1) surfacIng of Sheldon drive. 

(2)Type of gutter on Lyons drive without curb; (3) dog complaints 

in the Lucas Plat;(4) weed complaints and (5) the feasibility 

of purchasing a tractor for Village use. 
the possible 

Yr. Arnold gave the Council a report of/Vail Delivery in 

Centerville as information was given him by Mr. Claggett, Postal 

Inspector. 

Mr. Well was to contact the State Dept. of Highways as to 

the Burm on R. 48 in the corporate limits. 

The meeting adjourned. 
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